
Camp-Reads-A-Lot Stations 
The camp-read-a-lot literacy night was a 

hit. A total of seven families attended. 

The family night was held January 22 at 

3:45 to 5:00 PM. Several staff members 

volunteered their time to help with the 

stations and make the night a success. 

The family night was set up in stations 

involving reading under the stars, puppet 

making, s'mores and a word station with 

building words and fishing for rhymes. 

Each person got a camp card which they 

had to complete three activities to enter 

their name into the bucket for door prizes. 

Door prizes including coloring book bags, 

jewelry bowl kit, and berry pickers. This 

has been one of the best literacy nights 

yet! 

Book Fair 
The book fair was set up in the library 

during the family night for some families 

to complete book orders. Parents were 

encouraged to read at home with their 

children to increase student motivation.  

  

 

Edward and Karen Kapatak’s family 

 

Children enjoying s'mores. 

 

 



 

 

Reading 
Parents or older children read the children’s books 

using flash lights, in or near the tents set up in the 

school library. 

Puppet Making 
Children chose to make a bear, puppy or person 

puppet. Puppets were used to role play the stories 

that were read or used to read stories to. 

 

 

 

 

S’mores  
Children and families enjoyed their camp out snack. 

Fishing for rhymes 
Children loved fishing for words in the word 

building station. 

 

 

 


	Camp-Reads-A-Lot Stations 
	Book Fair 
	The book fair was set up in the library during the family night for some families to complete book orders. Parents were encouraged to read at home with their children to increase student motivation.  

	Reading 
	Puppet Making 

	S’mores  
	Fishing for rhymes 


